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August 23, 2024

Tessa Baldwin
City Manager
City of Kotzebue  
258A Third Avenue  
PO Box 46 
Kotzebue, AK 99752 

*****Delivered via email to tbaldwin@kotzebue.org  *****

RE:  2024 Denali Commission Program Grants FOA DC-WP-24-001

Dear Ms. Baldwin.,

I am pleased to inform you that a selection committee recently evaluated your application for 
2024 Denali Commission Program Grant funds. Your application for the Cape Blossom 
Road and Port Project Phase II was approved for funding in the amount of $2,000,000.  

Please note: this letter does not authorize you to incur costs or otherwise obligate Denali 
Commission funds until your financial assistance award has been fully executed.

Transportation Program Manager Nikki Navio will be in touch soon to assist you in 
identifying any additional information that may be relative to your project and to negotiate 
your financial assistance award.  

Congratulations on your successful application. We at the Denali Commission look forward to 
working closely with you on this important project and offer our best wishes for your success. 
If you have any questions regarding this award, please feel free to contact Nikki at 907-271-
1414. 

Sincerely,

Jocelyn Fenton 
Interim Federal Co-Chair 

cc:  Nikki Navio, Denali Commission Transportation Program Manager
Janet Davis, Denali Commission Grants Officer
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